
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: office@spa-education.org                                Web: www.spa-education.org 

7th December  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you so much for all your kind thoughts over the last few weeks. We know things have 
been challenging in lots of ways for many of you. It is good to be supported by the warmth of 
the school community.  
 
As the term draws to a close it is lovely to be able to focus on happiness and joy. We have 
arranged the following events for the children: 
 
Wednesday December 16th: Winter Lunches and special jumper day 
Primary classes will have a party lunch 
KS3 will have a full vegetarian Christmas Dinner 
Staff and students can wear a special jumper for extra fun.  
 
Thursday December 17th: Wade's Winter Dance Off 
One of our Street Dance teachers will be running a special end of term dance off. He will teach 
the pupils dance routines and there will be awards for our wonderful dancers.  
Pupils are welcome to wear their own clothes to show off their best moves.  
 
Friday December 18th: Last day of term 
School will finish at the normal time.  
 
Food Bank Collection 
Pupils in Key Stage Three will be helping coordinate our collection for the local foodbank. If you 
would like to contribute please drop any non-perishable items in the collection box at the main 
entrance each morning or afternoon.  
 
 
Best wishes, Steph 
 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 

 
 


